
December 3rd, 1925,

C. C. Pemberton, Esq., 
323 Sayward Building, 
Victoria, 1>. 0.

îîy dear Hr. Pemberton
I acknowledge with pleasure 

your letter of 25th of November with the reprints 
as stated. I shall hand these over to our Depart­
ment of Botany and will let you have the comments.

Of course, I remember you very 
well indeed and am sorry that I did not see you 
when I visited Victoria a few weeks ago.

Yours faithfully,


